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 This week we have been… 
 …finding out about Mr. Mace’s job. 
 … making dinosaur prints in salt dough  
 … helping Concept Cat to learn about oblongs. 

 

Important Dates and Messages: 
 

                Nursery Parent Consultations will take place on Monday 23rd March.    

We have been teaching the children about the importance of washing our hands properly and 
we have watched a couple of clips on youtube. Perhaps you can reinforce this practice at home too. 

youtube.com/watch?v=aGJNspLRdrc and youtube.com/watch?v=S9VjelWLnEg. 

 Our Easter Bonnet Parades will take place on: 

Monday 30th March, 1-2pm, in the infant hall. Afternoon and all day children.  

Friday 3rd April, 9.15-10.00am, in the junior hall. Morning and all day children. 

 The Coppice Class Copper Challenge: - Our fabulous PTA is challenging us to collect small 
change from now until we break up for Easter, so check your purses and wallets for loose 
change, please. The winning class will receive a prize!  

 We do not require any more junk at present. Thank you for all your contributions, we are 
sure you all enjoy receiving the wonderful models your children create! 

 Please be sure to inform office staff if your child is going to be absent from Nursery for 

any reason. 

 Please note: £5 cookery/craft money is due for this half term, thank you to everyone who has 
already contributed. 

 

 

 

 

Happy Birthday to:  


